
Here’s the message from NYSERDA regarding our LED Street Lights acƟon.

From: "erda.sm.clean.energy.communiƟes" <cec@nyserda.ny.gov>
Date: Friday, February 26, 2021 at 4:47 PM
To: Julia Blelock <jblelock@woodstockarts.com>
Cc: Anilla Cherian <acherian@hudsonvalleyrc.org>
Subject: NOTIFICATION: NYSERDA Clean Energy CommuniƟes | Town of Woodstock | LED Street
Lights - Cobra Head Fixtures

Hello,

The Town of Woodstock recently submiƩ ed documentaƟon demonstraƟng compleƟon of the LED Street
Lights- Cobra Head Fixtures High Impact AcƟon under NYSERDA’s Clean Energy CommuniƟes program.

CongratulaƟons, your submission has been approved.

Check out your Clean Energy Community Scorecard to see the high-impact acƟons your community has
completed and points you have earned. Select your community from the dropdown list and compare your
community to others in your region and across New York State.

If you have any quesƟons, please do not hesitate to contact your local Clean Energy CommuniƟes
Coordinator who is working on NYSERDA’s behalf to help you navigate the program:

Anilla Cherian
Hudson Valley Regional Council
acherian@hudsonvalleyrc.org

Thank you for your interest in Clean Energy CommuniƟes. Keep up the good work!

Clean Energy CommuniƟes Team
NYSERDA
17 Columbia Circle | Albany, NY 12203-6399
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